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Before summer, the Formentera Council's office of infrastructure will equip the towns of Sant
Ferran and Es Pujols with 15 new lampposts, and a total of 24 lights. According to department
head Rafael González, in recent weeks municipal crews have installed nine streetlamps along
two Sant Ferran streets, carrers Sol and Castaví, “where the Citroën is located”.

  

Saying the crews' work would precede the start of the upcoming tourist season, the councillor
detailed plans to install seven new lampposts “near the Sant Ferran roundabout, (along camí de
Ses Vinyes), between 
carrers
Tarragona i de Sa Finca” as well as “three more on 
camí
de Cala en Baster.

  

Work in Es Pujols

  

In Es Pujols, the public works will include three new lampposts “on carrer King Crimson, at the
Es Pujols chemists” and two more “on 
camí
de Can Jaume d'en Sala, expanding on last year's installation of three streetlamps there”.

  

Said Councillor González, “this came at the petition of local residents, who requested
improvements to the outdoor public lighting on the island”. González stated the total cost of the
instalation was approximately €30,000.
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